
From: Rick Takagi  
Sent: July 22, 2019 1:56 PM 
To: Darron Campbell <dcampbell@cariboord.ca> 
Subject: New broadcasting centre  
 
Hi Darron: 

 

We’re looking at moving our current broadcasting centre to the other side of the arena, above 

the penalty box area. I’ve run the idea by Josh - so if you have any questions please ask him. 

This new broadcasting centre would sit on scaffolding- 24’long, 6-8’wide, and 7-8’ high.   

 

I hear this proposal will need to go through the joint committee? So I guess that starts with you?  

 

The broadcasting centre will be temporary for now - 9 months. It will be part of the cyclone 

Taylor cup initiative. If this broadcasting centre is beneficial and we think we require something 

more permanent we should get together.  

 

So please consider this email as our formal request to move and setup a new broadcasting 

centre. Thanks and let me know if you need anything from me.  

 

Get Outlook for iOS 
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